
Front of House AGM report 2024 

There are 22 fantastic Front of House volunteers able and 
willing to help at each show. 

Everyone participates in the orientation sessions held in 
early November.  

The Orientation sessions are less than an hour long.  It 
doesn’t take long to go through the safety procedures. 
There is always some discussion and the new volunteers 
can ask lots of questions. 

There were 3 or 4 new volunteers from the theatre’s 2023 
Fall Fair booth. 

If anyone wants to be a FOH volunteer – please let me 
know.  

Thanks, Pauline Waelti   


